
Road Disruptions in Sindh 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

 

Please be informed that ongoing protests across Sindh against the proposed construction of canals 

from the Indus River have led to disruptions along key road routes connecting North and South 

Pakistan. 

As a result, some cargo movement—primarily from factories located in Lahore, Sialkot, Faisalabad, 

and Multan—has been temporarily impacted. A few suppliers have reported trucks being held in 

transit. 

It is important to note that this disruption is limited to overland routes between North and South 

Pakistan. There is no impact on operations or cargo movement within Karachi city, including Karachi 

Port, Port Qasim, or any air freight shipments. 

 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will provide updates as needed. For specific queries or 

further assistance, please feel free to reach out to your respective Key Account Teams. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Regards 

Owais Zubaidi 

Trade Lane Manager  

EMEA (Europe, Middle East & Africa) 
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